
NEW EMPLOYEE! SEWER RATE ADJUSTMENT
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CALENDAR AT A GLANCE

City Council | February 24, 2022 @ 7PM

Planning & Zoning | March 8, 2022 @ 7PM

CITY HALL CLOSED FOR THE 
FOLLOWING UPCOMING 
HOLIDAYS

Presidents’ Day | February 21, 2022

Good Friday | April 15, 2022

YOUR GUIDE TO HUDSON OAKS

City Information Line | (682) 229-2400

Inspection Line | (817) 335-8111

Republic Services | (817) 332-7301

Oncor | (888) 313-6862

Tri County Electric | (682) 229-2400

Non-Emergency Police | (682) 229-2454

Let us know if there is anything we can 

do to make our city better! 

info@hudsonoaks.com

REACH OUT

2/2022

branch out
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For all sanitary sewer customers serviced 
by COHO, sewer rates are charged based 
on a three-month water average. This water 
usage average begins on November 10th 
and ends on February 10th. We assume 
that customers rarely irrigate during this 
time, making those three winter months the 
lowest average usage months of the year. 

With this water average, we calculate a flat 
rate to bill the customer throughout the 
year. The flat rate is calculated using the 
water rate fees found on our website. These 
averages are updated every year. Keep an eye 
out for your new rate on your bill due April 
10th, and if you can stand it, try to reduce 
irrigation use during those averaging months.

The City of Hudson Oaks 
is excited to welcome 
Hayden Brodowsky to 

our administration team. 
Hayden will be joining 

the team as Director of 
Operations. Hayden is 
a graduate of Abilene 

Christian University, where 
he played football and 

received a bachelor’s in 
Political Science. He would 
later complete his Master 
of Public Administration 
from the University of 

Texas – Arlington. 

Hayden previously worked 
for the Town of Little 

Elm, where he was the 
Development Services 
Manager, working with 

Planning and Development, 
Building Services, 

Community Integrity, 
and Engineering. Before 

Little Elm, Hayden was the 
Planning Manager with the 

City of Abilene. 

Hayden and his wife, 
Madison, will be 

relocating from McKinney 
to Parker County.  

REPUBLIC SERVICE 2022 TRASH 
HOLIDAY INTERRUPTIONS

Thanksgiving Day | November 24, 2022 - 

delayed by one day due to the holiday

(All other holidays in 2022 will 
not affect your trash day

 pick up)

COMING SOON TO HUDSON 
OAKS

NOW OPEN IN HUDSON OAKS

The City provides residents with multiple ways to 
pay their utility bills. 

(1) You can make payments using our online 
platform. You’ll need to register for an account 

on the website and then link your utility account, 
so you’ll need to know your Hudson Oaks utility 

account number. Here you can add a credit/debit 
card for automatic payments.  

(2) You can fill out an automatic draft form at City 
Hall to sign up for automatic drafting, which means 
we’ll pull from your bank account to cover your bill 

each month.
(3) Pay over the phone by calling 682-229-2400
(4) Mail a check to City Hall, 210 Hudson Oaks 

Dr, Hudson Oaks, TX 76087. The check has to be 
received by the due date.

Please note that if you set up an automatic draft with 
your bank, the payment is not sent to our system 
immediately. The bank cuts a check and mails it to 
us. The same policy applies if we do not receive the 
check in the mail by the due date, the payment will 
be late even if the check date is before the due date. 

UTILITY PAYMENT


